

September 3, 2002

Mr. Michael Joseph 715 NE 15th Ave. Fort Lauderdale, FLA 33304

Dear Michael,

Hope you're doing well as you travel your way to New York City!

Sorry to be getting the enclosed items to you at such a late date, but they will still be keepsake items for when you look back on this in the future.

Enclosed are a marked newspaper article with photographs and also two VCR tapes, cued up, with coverage of the banner signing. These were shown on the local broadcast channels. The only tapes we had were of old City Council meetings, but thought you wouldn't mind that.

Good luck!

Sincerely,

Linwood Norman City of Richmond 900 East Broad Street

Richmond, VA